Caddo Sheriff launches new website

Thursday, January 31, 2013

The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office has launched a new version of its website at www.caddosheriff.org.

The new site is easier for the public to navigate and will make for easier website expansion, said Sheriff Steve
Prator. It still allows viewers to pay taxes, fines, tickets, and probation fees online; view currently housed
inmates; and browse properties up for bid at the weekly Sheriff’s Sale.

Other features include current events, career opportunities, information on agency departments, and contact
information for department heads. There are also tabs to report a crime, obtain a report, and view lists of sex
offenders and persons with outstanding warrants.
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